

Alumni June 21 AGM - Election Results

Many thanks to all who participated in last night's Zoom AGM, apologies to those who had trouble entering the meeting, and huge thanks for patience as we ensured only registered voters attended.

Over 225 people attended, our first very large Zoom session.

Thanks, Alan Perry, 1974, for brilliant moderating and tech support to some members before and after the meeting. We all learned, if we didn't already know, exactly how to quickly raise and lower that little hand in order to vote on motions.

Simply Voting handled election voting very well, and was – quite simply – quite simple.

A few glitches we were told about got worked out last night and this morning.

Voting closed at noon today.

Without further adieu, here's who was elected:

Two Directors for One-Year Terms

Roger Skillings, 1968 Anne McKeachie, 1968

Five Directors for Two-Year Terms

Helen Edwards, 1964
Fern Johnson, 1969
Ed Kozicki, 1969
Anita Loudon, 1966
Linda Baker, 1969

Congratulations to all the candidates for putting your name forward and being willing to give your time and experience to help the Alumni continue supporting Vic High.

Hans deGoede, 1971 Richard Hunt, 1971 Tak Niketas, 1983 Moe Elowonibi, 1983 Maureen Vipond, 1983 Sean Gorman, 1984 Stephen Dorsey, 1984

We are all so very fortunate to have attended this extraordinary school, and to still be carrying its spirit out into the world.

Vic High Alumni Board of Directors

PS Thanks to the members at the meeting who 'sang' Come Give A Cheer with great gusto...in the Chat section of Zoom, that is!